
From: Matt Kelly <mkelly@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 2:42 PM EST 
To: Bill Sudow <wsudow@sklawpartners.com> 
CC: Victor Hoskins <vhoskins@arlingtonva.us>; Davis, Jerome L. <Jerome.Davis@mwaa.com>; Potter, John (Jack)
<John.Potter@mwaa.com>; Jay Corbalis <jcorbalis@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: Re: Meeting with National Park Service 

That’s terrific.  Thanks for taking the lead Bill and keep us posted on schedule.

All the best,

Matt

On Jan 14, 2019, at 2:41 PM, Bill Sudow <wsudow@sklawpartners.com> wrote:

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL

As follow up to my conversation with Matt and Victor following our meeting in December, I spoke with Don Beyer about

setting up a high level meeting with the NPS to begin the discussions regarding the foot bridge over GWP.  He agreed

with the strategy and is calling the NPS to schedule a meeting for us.  He will also try to attend.  I asked him to give us a

couple of dates so that we can coordinate our own internal schedules.  I’ll keep all of you posted as soon as I hear from

him.

 

Bill

 

William E. Sudow

Sudow Kohlhagen LLP

1000 Maine Avenue, S.W., Suite 325

Washington, D.C. 20024

 

(202) 769-5799 (D)

(202) 256-5566 (M)

wsudow@sklawpartners.com

 

Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) and

may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law

or doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or

use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender, and delete

and destroy all copies of this message and its attachments.  No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by transmission

errors.


